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Every Oregonian deserves to feel safe and be treated with dignity. Unnecessary 

interactions between law enforcement and BIPOC Oregonians increase risks of 

excessive force and violence in our communities. By changing how traffic stops are 

made, we can limit unnecessary traffic stops and make our communities safer.  Also 

we can and must improve success for people on probation and parole with a 

rulemaking process that can prevent, in some instances, parole and probation 

officers from visiting the people they supervise at work. By eliminating unnecessary 

barriers for people on parole and probation, we can build on people’s strengths and 

promote stable homes, families, and economies.  


